

STATE OF CALIFORNIA OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

KAMALA D. HARRIS ATTORNEY GENERAL

August 4, 2014

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the California Office of the Attorney General, it is my great pleasure to welcome you to the Victory Outreach International World Conference. I also want to extend my sincere congratulations to Victory Outreach founders, Sonny and Julie Arguinzoni on the celebration of an amazing 50 years of faithful and fruitful marriage and ministry.

For nearly five decades, Victory Outreach has provided vital services and programs that have enriched inner cities around the world. Your devotion and support for those in need has changed thousands of lives. I applaud your dedication, extraordinary work, and many contributions that will leave a positive and lasting impact on our citizens and future generations. You should take pride in knowing that your work is greatly valued and appreciated.

As you gather to celebrate the incredible victories and recommit to the many challenges ahead, I send my best wishes for a memorable and successful conference.

Sincerely,

KAMALA D. HARRIS